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ISSUE 50!
They said that the Silloth area was too small to 

run a proper community paper.
A big THANK-YOU to all our readers for 

supporting the Buzz and even more important, 
supporting our advertisers, who pay all the costs.

THANK-YOU again;  
Contributors, Readers and Advertisers.

SKINBUR NESS HOTEL
Should it be demolished?

Jo Jo the Queeny Bee by Molly Thomas
aged 8 from Holme St. Cuthbert School

Rotary’s Santa’s 
Sledge pulled by reindeer 
will be distributing 
gifts on Sunday 17th 
December 2006.  It 
will start at Dicktrod 
Lane, travel along 
Skinburness Road into 
Skinburness Drive and 
meander through the 
town stopping at the 
Golf Hotel where Santa 
and his little helpers 
have refreshments and 
continue on to The 
Crofts finishing about 
7:15 – 7:30pm.

Santa’s
Sleigh

At a packed meeting in the 
Golf Hotel it was decided to 
fight the plan to demolish the 
Skinburness Hotel and build 
around 60 holiday-let flats on 
the whole site.

Committees were 
formed and a fighting fund 
estalished to both object to 
the planning application and 
to apply for Listed Building 
status. To find out more, 
come to an update meeting 
on Monday 4th December at 
7:30pm in the Golf Hotel.

Skinburness Residents 
Association, this group has 
not met for many years and it 
is proposed that it should be 
re-formed. What would you 
like to see the Skinburness 
Residents Association 
working on? Bring any 
suggestions and ideas to the 
meeting in the Golf Hotel and 
have your say. 

All are welcome.


